

GALVESTON COUNTY MOSQUITO CONTROL DISTRICT

5115 HWY 3 DICKINSON, TEXAS 77539

JOHN G. MARSHALL, JR DIRECTOR 281-337-4289

ADVISORY BOARD
Jerry Valentine, Chairman
James Frederickson, Vice Chairman
Barbara Hutchinson, Secretary
Leo Bookman

Keith A. Dill

January 13, 2020

Diana Stapp, City Secretary City of League City 300 West Walker League City, TX 77573

Dear Ms. Stapp:

As providers of the county funded Mosquito Control Program, we are requesting your approval of the enclosed resolution authorizing the aerial spraying for mosquitoes. The Federal Aviation Administration requires us to make a request on a yearly basis. This request does not imply any change in our operations.

I would appreciate it if you would send us a copy of the resolution after it has been approved. You may mail it to 5115 Hwy. 3, Dickinson, TX 77539 or fax it to (409)-621-7973 and you can also e-mail it to gerrie.elmore@co.galveston.tx.us.

If you have any questions or concerns please do not hesitate to contact my office at (281) 337-4289.

Sincerely.

Gerrie Elmore, Administrative Assistant Galveston County Mosquito Control

Enclosure